
 

Network Notification 
Notice Date:  January 31, 2020 
To:   Georgia Medicaid (DBHDD) Providers  
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Coordination of Healthcare Exchange of Information 
 
 
Summary 
CareSource supports and is committed to integrating primary and behavioral health care. We are 
prioritizing optimal levels of communication between primary care providers (PCPs) and behavioral 
health providers to promote the best possible outcomes for your patients, our members. 
 
Effective Jan. 1, 2020, behavioral health providers currently certified by the Department of Behavioral 
Health and Developmental Disabilities (DBHDD) who are providing services to CareSource members 
will be reimbursed for providing quarterly updates to PCPs by submitting CPT code G9001 for a flat fee 
of $25 per quarter.  
 
Impact 
In order to receive reimbursement, behavioral health providers will be required to fill out and sign a 
CareSource attestation form to be placed in the member’s file at the time the records are sent to the 
PCP. 
 
Providers can find the Coordination of Healthcare Exchange of Information Form at CareSource.com > 
Providers > Forms as well as on the Behavioral Health page. 

Questions? 
For questions, contact your Health Partner Representative or call Provider Services at 1-855-202-1058 
(Monday through Friday, 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Eastern Standard Time). 
 
 
GA-P-0874         DCH Approved: 1/27/20 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


